
 

 
 
 
  

February  
Tuesday 16  Swimming Carnival 
 

March  
Wednesday 3  School Photo Day 
 
Thursday 25  Kindergarten Eye Sight Screening 
 
Friday 26   Kindergarten Eye Sight Screening 
 

April 
 
Thursday 1   LAST DAY OF TERM 1 
 
Tuesday 20  FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 
37 Arthur Allen Drive 

Bardia NSW 2565 
               9605 2459  

Term 1 – Week 4 – 2021 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



Message from the Principal 
 
Dear BPS Community, 
 
I have been amazed at just how quickly the students have settled into their routines. Teaching and 
learning is almost at full throttle – an extraordinary result for so early in the year. Your children and the 
staff at BPS should be congratulated! 
 
Our wonderful parents and carers have been helping to make student arrivals and departures smooth and 
safe. To all of you understanding parents and carers who have been waiting patiently on the footpath 
closest to the road a BIG thank you! 
 
A word of advice to those parents double parking or parking next to the yellow lines that run along some 
gutters: last year on one afternoon alone our parents and carers were fined a total of $20,000. Also, these 
practices are unsafe and put others at risk of injury. 
 
Despite my advice, many parents and carers have not put their child’s name on their hat, jacket, lunch 
bag, drink bottle, etc. This of course makes these things extremely difficult to find when they become lost. 
It is a simple process of leaving your child’s hat and jacket at the Admin Office on a Friday morning and 
we will embroider their initials on these items of clothing for FREE. 
 
When our students are in the correct school uniform it is a lovely sight to behold! School uniforms are 
crucial in helping students take pride in their school and their school work. The only people who can 
ensure our students wear the correct school uniform are YOU the parents and carers. It only takes one 
student to wear the wrong piece of clothing and very quickly this spreads like a disease. Please note that 
the two pieces of clothing that cause the most trouble are hats and shoes. Should any student wear any 
hat other that the school’s blue bucket hat, they will be asked to put it in their bag. These students will be 
allowed to borrow a hat from the Admin Office for the day. Shoes at BPS should be all black (either black 
runners or black leather school shoes – the safest option). I know that runners that are all black are 
sometimes hard to find. As long as your child’s shoes are mostly black, that will do. 
 
These are difficult economic times. We face an unknown future. A child’s education has never been more 
important. Every child is like a blank canvas; we simply do not know where they will be or what they will 
be doing in 20 years’ time. One thing I have learnt is that we should never limit a child’s future by failing 
to see their potential. The best way to reveal that potential is to have them attend school EVERY SCHOOL 
DAY and ON TIME.  
 

 
Mr B. Moseley 
Principal 
 
 

Hindu Scripture 
 

Volunteers needed 
 
We are looking for some parent volunteers to run our Hindu scripture classes every Friday from 1.10 to 1.40pm. If 
you are interested, you will be connected to the Hindu organisation who will provide some training for you.  
Please contact the school and speak to Miss Kinder so she can organise for the Hindu organisation to contact you.  
Thank you  



 

 
 
 
  



  

 

COMING SOON 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

We kindly ask to 
send tissues 

which are 
urgently needed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s hat and 
jacket purchases to the office for embroidery 
with their unique initials. We retain a register 
of all records so we can return any lost items 
to the students. 
Embroidery service is on FRIDAY MORNINGS 
only 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Our Eftpos service is 
available between  
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 

 

 

      
   

 

 

   LOST  

                      PROPERTY 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in 
lost property with no names.  If your child has 
lost clothing that does not have their name on it 
but you feel you would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property (located in front of the 
office) 
 

 
We kindly ask to send 
tissues which are urgently 
needed 
 





 
 

 
 

 
   

 



 

 

 
 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST. 
Macdonald Road 
Bardia, NSW, 2565 Phone : 9605 2459 
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
Available from our retail shop at 45A Oxford Road in Ingleburn. 

 
Proudly supplied by : 
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD 
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565 
Phone : 9829-1027 
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2021 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE 

Dress 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14 $62.00 
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $31.00 
Jazz Pants 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $27.00 
Skort 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $25.00 
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $11.00 

BOYS UNIFORM   

Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $31.00 
Microfibre Shorts 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $22.00 
UNISEX UNIFORM   

Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, M and L $36.00 
Bomber Jacket with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $46.00 
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00 
Bucket Hat with Logo XS (53cm), S (55cm), M (57cm), L (59cm) $15.00 
Sport Socks S (9 to 2), M (2 to 7), L (7 to 12) $11.00 
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $4.00 
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE. 
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 012318 Account number : 498172378  
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V5 

 
Shop opening hours : Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm, Saturday 10am to 2pm. 
In the January peak period our opening hours will be extended to Monday to Friday 
8.30am to 6pm and Saturday and Sunday 9am to 5pm from 5/1/2021 till the end of 
February, 2021. 

 
Dear Parents - given the new normal with Covid 19 and the required social distancing we can 
only accommodate 3 customers in the shop at any time. We recommend for the 2021 back to 
school period that you plan your purchases earlier in January to avoid the likely long queues 
in late January, 2021 and throughout February 2021. 
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http://www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:skooluniforms168@gmail.com


 
h 

 

  



 
 
 
 


